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If you’re looking for a quiet place to focus and write, please join us on Saturdays from 9:00 AM to 1:00 PM at the UGA Gwinnett Campus in Lawrenceville for “Write Space.” We’re scheduling four-hour blocks of time each Saturday in our Quiet Study Room for focused writing. We provide space, snacks, and free parking. You bring your laptop, your concentration, and your desire to get some writing done in a quiet, supportive environment. No need to register in advance or arrive on time; just come when it’s helpful for you.
 
Write Space launches on Saturday, August 25, from 9:00 AM to 1:00 PM, and ends on Saturday, December 15. (The Gwinnett Campus is open every Saturday, except when we close for holidays or inclement weather.) You’ll find directions to UGA’s Gwinnett Campus online at www.gwinnett.uga.edu. If Saturdays aren’t convenient for you, that’s okay – find a time that works, and we’ll have a table and chair ready. The Gwinnett Campus is open from 8 AM - 10 PM Monday to Friday, and 8 AM – 5 PM on Saturdays. Questions? Contact Dr. Laura Crawley, Director of the Gwinnett Campus, at lcrawley@uga.edu. Hope to see you this fall!
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